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Completing Your VPP Application 
Tuesday, June 22, 2021, 1:00 p.m. EDT 
 
On 6/22/2021 at 1:00 p.m. EST, the SMCX will host the “Completing Your VPP Application” workshop. 

This workshop focuses on preparing and writing the 
Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) 
Voluntary Protection Programs (VPP) application. This workshop 
helps you understand the differences between the VPP 
application and the VPP annual self-evaluation. This workshop 
informs you on how to retrieve the application template, and 
identify responsible persons, and reviews the importance of 
supporting documentation. Workshop activities include 
evaluating responsible persons, writing language to support a 
VPP sub-element, and identifying appropriate supporting 
documentation for your application. This workshop concludes 
with a discussion on submitting your completed application to 
your OSHA VPP region. 

This introductory-level workshop is beneficial to personnel 
wanting to learn more about writing the VPP application. 
Personnel gaining the most benefit from this workshop may 
include:  safety and health (S&H) professionals, safety 
management system (SMS) points of contact, personnel leading the effort to complete the VPP 
application, and personnel tasked with writing sections of the VPP application. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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